
Did your patients put off cancer 
screening during COVID-19? 

Apply now: nwmphn.org.au/tenders

Join our quality improvement activity for general practices to 
increase screening rates and earn a $10,000 incentive payment, 

CPD points and more. 
 

There has been a 30 per cent reduction in cancer notifications in Victoria since 
COVID-19 restrictions were applied. There has also been a 32 per cent decrease in 

hepatitis B and C serology tests and a 17 per cent decrease in hepatitis B monitoring 
tests. 

 
GP-endorsed letters, recall and reminder systems, and enhancement of clinical 

information systems are key to increasing screening rates.

We have partnered with Cancer Council Victoria, VCS Foundation and the Victorian 
Department of Health to support practices to complete this vital activity.

       
•	 $10,000 incentive payment for  

practices that complete this activity

•	 RACGP-accredited CPD activity

•	 Meet PIP QI requirements

•	 Facilitated learning workshops with  
subject matter experts

•	 Full support from NWMPHN

Benefits for  
your practice   

http://nwmphn.org.au/tenders

